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September 14, 2021                                   Ref No. CEL21027 

 

Customer Advisory 
DRY DOCKING – BOUGAINVILLE COAST  
 
 

Dear Valued Customers,  
 
Consort Express Lines would like to advise our customers of the scheduled Dry 
Docking for Bougainville Coast which will commence from October 2021 at the 
PNG Dock Yard in Port Moresby. 
 
To facilitate the docking, temporary changes are being made to Consort 
Express Lines’ shipping schedules from this week (Appendix A). All ports will 
continue to be serviced by Consort Express Lines with minimal disruption 
expected.  
 
Please contact your local Agency representative directly if you have any 
questions.   
 
To stay updated on the Bougainville Coast docking process, please visit our 
website or refer to our Frequently Asked Questions (Appendix B). 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Consort Express Lines  

https://www.consort.com.pg/contact
https://www.consort.com.pg/index.php/updates/view/dry-docking-updates-bougainville-coast
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Appendix B: Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ)  
 

What is a Dry Docking and why is it required?  

The main purpose is to expose the underwater parts of a vessel for inspection 

and maintenance. It is one of the most important activities in a vessel's 

lifecycle. Every vessel is required to complete a docking at least once every 5 

years. 

 

How long will the Bougainville Coast docking take? 

Between 8-10 weeks.    

 

Will my shipments be affected? 

We do not expect any disruption provided bookings are made timely and 

according to the latest published schedules on our website.  

 

Will the booking process change? 

There will be no change to the booking process. Customers are reminded to 

finalise bookings and deliver in accordance with our Cargo Receival Schedule 

(CRS) updated daily on our website.  

 

Where can I find the updated schedule and CRS? 

Please visit our website: https://consort.com.pg/schedules     

 


